
 

 

 

 

 

GSP eLearning Exceptions  

(as of 01.01.2021) 

 

According to the latest amendment of the MHH doctorate regulations, GSP-eLearning 

certificates are acknowledged, if the doctorate was officially registered with the 

Promotionsbüro before January 1st, 2021, exclusively.  

Exceptions are possible e.g. if the doctorate student and the supervisor confirm in writing 

that data collection and analysis of the thesis were completed before January 1st, 2021. 

The written request for exception (please, use official letter head) must be presented to 

the Ombuds Office for approval as PDF by E-Mail to ombudsstelle@mh-hannover.de 

prior to the submission of the thesis. The Ombuds Office can request e.g. the lab book 

for proof. In the event that the reasons justify an exception, the Ombuds Office will issue 

a certificate that must be submitted with the GSP-eLearning certificate. 
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